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Greetings, Kia ora, Hola, Talofa lava, Namaste, Bula Vinaka, Ola, 

Bonjour, Kumustá, Goeie dag, Chào, Asalam aleykum, Konnichi wa, 

Annyong, Malo e lelei, Guten Tag, Salut, Fakaalofa atu, Sok sabai jie 

te, Grüezi! 
Newsletter Date:  
01 September 2016 
 

THANK YOU 

 
Dear Bayview Families, 
WELCOME TO STAFF 

On Monday this week we welcomed 
the lovely Mrs Kayla Cumiskey to 
habitat 6 as their new class teacher. 
Kayla impressed us many times in 
the past with her grounded and 
common sense approach to 
teaching. She is a fabulous new 
addition to our Bayview Staff. 
On Monday 5th September we 
welcome Ms Rebekah Hyndman to 
our staff. We have huge numbers of 
enrolments in our Year 0 area and 
our total roll will hit the 390 mark by 
the end of this year. Rebekah was 
born in Ireland, trained in Scotland 
and lives in Northcote. Rebekah 
comes to us with glowing references 
and a proven track record of high 
quality teaching so we feel lucky that 
she has chosen to join Bayview 
School. 
I know you will help us make both 
these new teachers feel welcome 
and part of our whanau. 
As numbers grow we may need to 
start another Year 0 class in term 4! 
I will keep you informed around this. 
A huge thank you to Fran Hilditch 
who came in and sprinkled her 
cleaning magic on habitat 9 before 
the class started. H9 has been used 
as a storage room for a couple of 
years now and was looking a bit 
unloved and in need of some TLC. 
Fran has done an amazing job of 
making it a fabulous, clean place for 
our tamariki. 
ATTENDANCE RATES 

The attendance rate for this school 
year is sitting at 94%. The class with 
the best attendance so far this year 
is Habitat 14 with 96%. Well done! 
PIZZA LUNCH 

A reminder we are holding a special 
pre-order pizza lunch on 
Wednesday 7th September. These 
must be ordered by tomorrow Friday 
2nd September.  
 

G.L.A.M 

GIRLS, LADIES AND MATHS! On 
Thursday 8th September we will be 
holding a special evening for girls, 
mum’s, grandmothers, aunties and 
any other special women in our girls 
lives around learning maths. 
During the evening participants will 
be engaged in a range of maths 
activities, games to play at home 
and a special quiz to round the 
evening off. 
The evening starts at 5.30pm with a 
BBQ. Sausages need to be 
preordered please on the form that 
went home earlier this week, just so 
we can be sure we have enough. 
The actual evening will kick off at 
around 6pm. This will be held in the 
library. 
We hope as many mums and girls 
can join us for this special event. 
CAMP 2017 

Next year we are taking our Year 5 
and 6 students to our biannual camp 
at Camp Adair in the Hunua 
Ranges. Parents of Year 4 and 5 
students are invited to attend a 
special meeting on Wednesday 14th 
September at 6pm in the multi 
media suite to discuss this camp, 
what activities the children will be 
engaged with and costs, etc. During 
this night we will also be asking for 
parent helpers to come to camp for 
the 4 days. Prospective helpers will 
be asked to fill in a police vetting 
check so we can gt these processed 
as quickly as possible. 
PAID UNION MEETING 

Special reminder that we have a 
special union meeting on Friday 9th 
September. Classes will finish at 
12.45pm so teachers can get to the 
meeting. Please make sure you 
send the note back to school stating 
what your child will do that 
afternoon. 

 

I am very, very grateful to the 
Friends of Bayview School 
group who have been working 
very hard in the background 
trying to arrange events that will 
be fun and engaging to our 
children and families and that 
will support us financially. We 
are trying to raise funds to 
provide a sunshade over the 
sand pit.   
Thank you to the organisers of 
these events but also thank you 
to everyone who attends these 
events! It makes our community 
something very special and a 
place we can all be proud of. 

Dates for diaries 
Pizza Lunch 7/9 

Inter school x country 8/9 

Girls and Ladies maths 

evening 5.30pm 

8/9 

Parents meeting re 
CAMP 2017 6pm 

14/9 

Enrolment day for New 
Entrants 

16/9 

Individual photos 19/9 

BOT mtg 6pm 22/9 

Habitat 12 Orangutan 

fundraiser mufti 

23/9 

Term 3 finishes 2pm 23/9 

Term 4 begins 10/10 

Freaky Friday disco 28/10 

Child led conferences 10/11 

Bronze I CARE 
assembly Harakeke 

11/11 

Bronze I CARE 
assembly Pikorua 

18/11 

Bronze I CARE 

assembly Kauanuanu 

25/11 

Parent thank you 
afternoon 

7/12 

Y6 Graduation dinner 8/12 

Big Day In 9/12 

Sports / I Care/ 
volunteers prizegiving 

12/12 

Whole School 
Prizegiving 

14/12 
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School Notices 

Welcome to our new pupils: 
Tahel Avdish 

Abrielle Manalo 
Tiana Davis 

Luke Tupe 
Saydeez Tupe 
Harmony Tupe 

Sapphire Davis 

 
We know you will enjoy your time at 

Bayview School! 
_______________________________ 

Eggs for Sale 
 

Our Enviro group are doing a wonderful 
job looking after our chickens and we 
usually have free range eggs for sale 

from the school office. 

 
Eggs are 50c each. If possible, please 
bring an empty egg carton to take them 

home. 

Free ESOL Classes at 
Bayview Community 

Centre 
We are delighted to announce w e have free 
ESOL classes (English for Speakers of Other 
Languages) in the pipeline for the Bayview  

Community Centre. 
To go ahead, w e need at least 4 people to 
confirm they w ill come. If w e have enough 

people, they w ill be: 
9am-11am, Friday mornings 

Starting 26 August until at least the end of the 
year 

Bayview  Community Centre 
72 Bayview  Road, Bayview 

With thanks to Jane Rigby, Literacy North 
Shore w ho have funding from many 

organisations including Kaipatiki Local Board. 
To register your interest contact: 

Ricardo, Bayview Community Centre, 
bayview cc@xtra.co.nz, 443 0231 

Spread the w ord! 
我們很高興地宣布，我們有免費的ESOL課程（

英語為其他語言者）在Bayview Community 

Centre！我們需要確認至少有4人會來的。如果

我們有足夠的人，他們將9 am-

11am，從8月26日星期五上午開始直到今年尾

結束。感謝Jane Rigby, Literacy North 

Shore和許多組織，包括Kaipatiki地方委員會的
資助。註冊請聯繫Ricardo, Bayview 

Community Centre，72Bayview Road, 

Bayview。 

bayview cc@xtra.co.nz，4430231.請傳播出去

！  

Guitar Lessons 

MUSIQHUB 

 
 

Want to learn the 
Guitar 

 A structured curriculum 
with quality lesson books 

 Free online lessons that 

back up what’s taught 
from lesson books 

 Working in partnership 
with your school 

 
Contact your teacher now! 
 

Les Watene 
Independent MusiqHub Teacher  
les.watene@musiqhub.co.nz 
Phone: 027 695 7737 

Assemblies 
 

We hold our school assemblies every 

 
Friday from 9 a.m., and you are welcome to 
come and celebrate our successes and enjoy 
items put on by learning groups. The timetable 
for the rest of this term is: 
 
2nd  September    Kauanuanu 
9th  September    Pikorua 
16th September   Harakeke 
 
Classrooms are in the following Professional 
Learning Groups: 
 
Pikorua  Habitats  2, 3, 4, 5, 6 
Kauanuanu Habitats 10, 14, 15, 16, 11 
Harakeke Habitats 1, 12, 13, 17 
 

 
 

 

 

Junior Beginner Basketball Sessions 
1) Nitro Academy – Fun Beginners Basketball for Boys and Girls! Ages 4-12. 

Weekly Saturdays 9-10am @ AUT, Akoranga Drive, Northcote. $90per 
term. 

2) Girls Only Basketball – Basketball coaching and games for girls only! 
Ages 4-12. Weekly Saturdays 10-11am @ AUT Akoranga Drive, Northcote. 
$90per term. 

Contact Harbour Basketball for more info: events@harbourbasketball.co.nz  /  09 

443 3854  / 021 065 9721 (Zac Fitzgerald) 

 

 
 

On Wednesday 7th of September we 

are having a Lunch order for Pizza. 

 

All items are $5.00 

 

Please remember to have your orders 

in by Friday 2nd September 

(Tomorrow) 
Late orders will not be accepted 

 
 

Sports News 

  

Winter Sports    
 

Touch Rugby 2016 is a 9 week competition and starts Thursday 

20th October and finishes Thursday 15th December. Games are 
played at Sunnynook Park. Touch fees are $54  
 

Spring Netball is a 6 week non-competitive and starts Saturday 29th 

and finishes 3rd December. Games are played at Pinehurst School 

and fees are $20 plus a non-refundable charge of $10 for uniform 
unless you played the Winter league and already have a uniform.  
 

Inter School Cross Country Thursday 08/09 
Year 1-3 Touch Rugby two more sessions left Tuesday 06/09/ 13/09 
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